
Town of Wilmington 
Water & Sewer Commission 

March 17, 2016 Meeting 
 
The Water and Sewer Commission met on February 21, 2016 in Room 9 at the Town Hall.  The 
meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM.  Present were Chairman Joseph Balliro, Commissioner 
Robert LaVita, Utility & Business Manager Joseph Lobao, and Recording Secretary Diane Forest.  
 
Approval of Minutes – February 18, 2016 – Tabled 
 
Billing Adjustments and/or Corrections - None 
 
Monthly Report 
The monthly report for February 2016 was reviewed by the Commission. Some of the numbers 
were incomplete due to the computers being down at the treatment plant. Numbers will reflect 
actual pumping rates for the next meeting. 
 
Browns Crossing Well Field Update 
The Browns Crossing Well Field project is near completion. Fifteen of the sixteen wells have been 
cleaned. 
 
Annual Water Main Flushing 
Notice has been issued to residents relative to the schedule of our annual water main flushing 
program. Flushing will begin April 19, 2016 and take approximately 8 weeks to complete. 
 
Delinquent Tewksbury Accounts 
The Commission members were provided with an updated list of delinquent accounts for water  
 
Other Business 
None 
 
Public Comment Period – None 
 
Next Meeting  
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Water & Sewer Commission will be held April 21, 
2016 at 5:30PM in Room 9. 
 
There being no further business a motion to adjourn carries at 6:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Diane Forest, Recording Secretary 


